
 

 

 

 

 

 
             

Good afternoon, friends, and families,  
 
Another week has ended and so has our summer term assessment week. The children have been working 
extremely hard completing assessments in maths, reading and SPAG. Teachers use these assessments to 
further support their own teacher judgements. Well done to all children – we are very proud of you.  
 
Gaddesden’s Summer Picnic  
 
Thank you to all families for a lovely afternoon yesterday. The weather was kind to us, and it was lovely to 
spend time with all of you and reflect on a very positive year here at Gaddesden Row.  
 
Summer Fayre 
 
Next Friday – 12th of July – will be our annual Summer Fayre. Another copy of the poster is attached to this 
Newsletter. There will be no after-school clubs taking place on this day.  
 
Secondary School ‘Move-Up’ Day 
 
Next Thursday – 11th of July – our Year 6 children will spend the day at their chosen secondary schools, and 
the other year groups here at school will move into their new classes.  
 

I have written a separate letter to all families with details as to which adult are in what classes, and the 
names of our new classes for the next academic year. A paper copy will be coming home as well.  
 
Non-Uniform Day  
 
On Monday next week – 8th of July – GRAFT have organised a non-uniform day in exchange for bringing in a 
full bottle for our tombola at the Summer Fayre.  
 

Team Points for the end of this week are:          448                         472                           456 

           
                                                                Attendance 

Class Banksy Class Blake Class Wiltshire 

100% 91% 96% 

A huge congratulations to Class Banksy for getting £20 in their attendance fund! Next week, teachers 
across all classes are going to be talking with the children about what they could use their money for as an 

end of year reward. 
 
We would like to wish all families a happy weekend, and we look forward to seeing everyone next week.  
 
Mr Merriman 

    G enerosity A spiration D iscovery R esponsibility O pen-mindedness W elcoming 

 

 
 

 

 At Gaddesden Row JMI School, we are fully committed to the safeguarding of pupils and take 
E-Safety very seriously. With the support of parents, we pro-actively teach our pupils how to keep themselves safe, including 

online. 
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